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January 10, 2023 
HRMS Realty, LLC.  
Rajesh Kothamasu, Raju Sidhugari, Hari Kothapalli, Venkata Kothamasu  
Kotraj@gmail.com, Saidhugari@gmail.com, khpraju@yahoo.com, mallikothamasu@yahoo.com 
 
Dear Rajesh, Raju, Hari, and Venkata,  
 
Thank you for your thoughtful gift of $75,000 to Austin Habitat for Humanity. Your contribution is an 
investment in framing the future of a family, which creates financial stability, provides educational 
opportunities, and improves health outcomes.  
 
Safe and affordable housing is the foundation for successful families and individuals. This donation is 
critical in our efforts to open the door of opportunity by making homeownership attainable for Central 
Texans.  
 
Since partnering with Austin Habitat, Benita has achieved a B.A. and Master’s Degree in education. Her 
children have more opportunities because of the strong foundation and community they had growing up 
in a stable, affordable home.   
 
 “The best things to come from my Habitat home were stability and choice.  
 Thank you for believing in me and guiding me to this new path in my life.”  
 

-Benita, Austin Habitat Homeowner 
 
With your support, we will partner with more community members to equip them with the knowledge 
and tools to be successful, long-term homeowners. 
 
We appreciate your generosity. If you have any questions about this gift feel free to contact me at  
512-472-8788 x 125.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Andrew Donilon 
Director of Development   
Austin Habitat for Humanity  
 
Thank you for your contribution of $75,000 on 12/27/2022. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this 
contribution. Austin Habitat for Humanity is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue 
Code; EIN 74-2373217. Please use this letter as receipt for your gift to Austin Habitat for Humanity.


